
Dear Robyn
Thank you, my comments are as below. Should I receive any further comments from within 
AVA I shall forward them to you.

In the Summary and the background there is reference to Importation by air began in the 
1970s and became routine from the mid-1990s. This is incorrect. It was routine from 
the mid 70s. At that time horses came only from UK, Ireland and NZ. Its not really 
relevant but Canada and USA and European countries were added in the 80s and UAE 
Singapore etc were added in the 90s
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